

Hybrid Reopening and Amphi Academy Online Update



Dr. Roseanne Lopez, Associate Superintendent for Elementary Education Mike Bejarano, Associate Superintendent for Secondary Education



The Schedule















Mondays	A – L (In Person)	
	M – Z (Google Classroom)	

Tuesdays	A – L (Google Classroom)	
	M – Z (In Person)	

Wednesdays	Zoom Live / Google Classroom	Early Dismissal Day
		•

Thursdays	A – L (In Person)	
	M – Z (Google Classroom)	

Fridays	A – L (Google Classroom)	
	M – Z (In Person)	





Highlights from Day One and Two

- All staff were happy to see students, students were happy to see teachers and support staff
- Principals worked hard on logistics and communication
- Principals and staff were supportive of all new students either in transition years or new to the district
- Safety protocols that were put in place are working
- Parents and students were cooperative and followed new protocols
- Students at all levels adapted quickly
- Teachers successfully transitioned to the new model with grace and enthusiasm
- All staff members worked extremely hard to make our opening days a success
- Kindergarteners were happy to see their teacher and new friends in person!
- Students were happy to see their friends old and new!

























Reflections from Principals



"I can honestly say that the past two days have been among the happiest days for me in the last 7 months. Seeing students back on campus, in classes, interacting with teachers, helping each other and smiling, absolutely made this entire process worthwhile." Matt Munger, IRHS

Principal

"We didn't how significant the void was in our hearts until our students arrived on campus yesterday! The joy we all felt throughout the day far outweighed the exhaustion at the end of the day. The Hybrid Model has been embraced by our Painted Sky Staff; all of the diligent planning and hard work paid off yesterday as our students came back to school. Due to the consistent expectations across our campus, our students willingly followed all of the mitigating measures. Thank you for providing a learning model that safely brings our staff, teachers and students back together again on our campus. The support and guidance the Governing Board and our District Leadership have provided has had a direct impact on our successful first days of re-opening." Bethany Papajohn, Painted Sky Principal



































Reflections from Principals

"We had an amazing day today! Students and staff were so happy to be back at school. Our students and parents were amazing at following our new protocols. It was a great day to be a Mustang!" Laurie Sheber, Prince Elementary Principal

"It was great to see students back in classrooms with their teachers. Although everyone was in a mask, there were smiles all around because a smile lives in the eyes, not just the mouth. I really appreciate how everyone is committed to kids, pitching in where necessary, and making the first day a success." **Christine Sullivan, Wilson K-8 Principal**

And there are many more reflections compiled for you...



















Amphi Academy Online Update: Elementary (K-5)

Total Students: 740

New enrollments this quarter: over 350

Back to homeschools for hybrid: 30

• REACH enrollment: 110

ELL enrollment: 129

Special Education: 125

Total Teachers: 24



















Amphi Academy Online Class Sizes

Class Size Averages at AAO Elementary:

Kindergarten: 26

Grade 1: 31

Grade 2: 32

Grade 3: 32

Grade 4: 31

Grade 5: 33

On a Wait List: 44

Note: Students will move off of the waiting list when/if a student leaves Amphi Academy K-5 to go back to their home school leaving an opening.

















Amphi Academy Online Update: Secondary

Total Students: 700

New enrollments this quarter: 300

Total FTE Teachers:

12 at .20 FTE (6/5 contracts in content areas)
4 at 1.2 FTE

Started a wait list today!





















Handwashing stations are a hit!

JJ Letts, Donaldson Principal: "Opening day was so energetic and exciting. The sound of students talking and giggling lightened the mood of every staff member. One of the second grade students told me that he washed his hands 7 times and that wasn't counting the hand sanitizer. The handwashing stations are wonderful. They were happy, excited and our safety precautions were smooth."



Temperature checks are moving quickly...





















Questions?

Thank you to all who made our opening successful!

